
November 23, 2022

Dear Students, Staff and Families,

Happy Thanksgiving!
On behalf of the entire Central Office Administration Team, I would like to wish everyone a very Happy
Thanksgiving.

We are truly appreciative of the hard work and dedication from our teachers, support staff, building
principals, administrators and everyone who works with our students. Your devotion and commitment to
education makes a difference each and every day. We are proud of our students who continue to learn
and enhance their education.

This time of year gives an opportunity for all of us to think about our accomplishments and challenges. It
is also a time for us to be thankful for the opportunities ahead of us.

Enjoy the holiday with your family and friends.

Feinstein Golden Ticket Winner: Beckett Cameron
Community School Principal, Cheryl Vaughn, shared this exciting news -
Third grader Beckett Cameron had the winning ticket!
A $5,000 grant will be awarded to Community School. Beckett is donating his $500 grant to the Northern
Rhode Island Food Pantry!
Congratulations to Beckett and THANK YOU!!!!



Parent/Teacher Conferences
Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on Wednesday, December 7, 2022 from 8:00am to 2:45pm.
There will be no school for students. Evening dates have been scheduled at the schools. This is a great
opportunity for parents to meet their child’s teacher. Please click here for the schedule.

RICAS Update
On Thursday evening, December 8th, 2022, the Office of the Assistant Superintendent will be presenting
the results of the latest achievement results from the Rhode Island Comprehensive Assessment System
(RICAS).  The assessment was taken in the spring of 2022 in grades 3 thru 8 in both the content areas of
ELA and Mathematics.

The results and analysis will be given to the School Committee at 7:00 p.m.

School Construction Updates
Community School
Students at Community School are expressing excitement and appreciation for the new cafeteria being
built at their school.

Happy Thanksgiving!

Sincerely,
Philip D. Thornton, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools

https://cumberlandschools.org/2022-2023-parent-teacher-conferences/

